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        MESSAGE FROM OUR PRESIDENT: 

  December 2023 

 
I would like to start off by saying how much I appreciate your confidence in me by 
electing me as your President for 2023 and re-electing me for 2024. It is an honor 
for me to serve the club and to support shag dancing and beach music. 

  
A special thank you to Donnie Davis, Linda Gordon, Gary Decker, Keith Thompson, Grey 
Welborn, and Cherry Bland for helping me make it through the year. They provided a wealth of 
knowledge about successfully overseeing a shag club and made my job so much easier. A 
sincere thank you also to all the committee chairs and committee members. Your willingness 
to help keeps the wheels turning behind each meeting or endeavor the club takes on. 
 
The Club members who will be serving on the board with me in 2024 are: 

Yogi Wilson, Vice President 
Linda Gordon, Secretary  
Gary Decker, Treasurer  
Keith Thompson, Sargent at Arms  
Grey Welborn, Members at Large and 

                 Mona Baker, Members at Large 
  
There are several Committee chair positions open for 2024, so if you can possibly lead one of 
the committees or be on one of the committees, please let me know. Mona Baker has decided 
not to be the Historian/Photographer in 2024, so if you enjoy taking pictures and would be 
willing to help the club in this way, please let me know. 
  
Keith Thompson sold 78 tickets to the Christmas Party, and I hope you have one of those 
tickets in hand! I am looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
I hope you dance, 
Lynne, your Pres.  

http://www.capefearshagclub.com/
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NEWS FOR DECEMBER 

Let’s Dance! 

 

 

 

Our Annual Christmas Party! 

Friday, December 8, 2023 

Beau Rivage Clubhouse 

649 Rivage Promenade in Wilmington 

Suggested Attire is Semi-Formal 

 

Doors open at 6:30 p.m. 

 
 

Our Deejay this month is Jerry Burrage, a Hall of Fame DeeJay from Ocean Drive, SC. He’s a regular at the 

Pavilion in North Myrtle Beach as well as many other OD venues. Thank you, Keith Thompson, for all you do 

to secure our DJs every month. 

 

Shagging at The Legion 

American Legion Post 

1500 Bridge Barrier Road 

Carolina Beach 

Sundays 

 
Today at the Legion, Sunday, December 3, Mona is giving a Tush Push line dance lesson – beach version – 

from 5:00 to 5:30. Open dance from 5:30 – 8:00! The American Legion doesn’t charge an entrance fee, but 

please sign in at the front table when you arrive and remember to leave a tip in the Donation Jar on the sign-in 

table to thank the American Legion for letting us use their facility free of charge! Non-members can buy beer 

and wine at the bar when accompanied by a member. You can also join the Legion if you or a family member is 

a veteran or currently serving in the military. Information about becoming a member is available at the sign-in 

desk as well. Hope to see you this Sunday. Bring a friend! 
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Shagging in Leland 

117G Village Road, NE 

Thursdays 
 
Every Thursday night from 6:30 to 9:30 come on out to GIO Fund! This is a large facility with a great floor. 

There is no cover, but donations go to an animal rescue fund. We appreciate that Chris Rogers and GIO Fund 

are making their facility available for shag dancing!  

 

 

Shagging at The Vault! 

612 N. Lake Park Blvd. 

Carolina Beach 

Fridays  

 

We now have another place to shag in Carolina Beach! Our friend, Jerry Lutz, is deejaying at The Vault every 

Friday night from 6:00 to 9:00. The Vault is a very cool coffee and wine bar that just celebrated its one-year 

anniversary and is becoming more popular by the day. Check out the posts and videos on the Wilmington 

Shaggers and Shagging Carolina Beach Facebook pages to see how beautiful The Vault is and what a great 

floor for dancing it has!  

 
 

 

And for all of our December Babies. . .  
 

 

          

 

 

Maggie Landreth 

 

           Sharon Whitley 

 

Karen Spruill         

            Lynne Willis  

 

 
 

 

 

Come help these folks celebrate with their  

Birthday Dance on Friday, December 8, 2023! 

See you there! 


